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WIC Vendor Reimbursements
Monday, April 25, 2022 4:39:00 PM

Dear Vendor,

We are aware of the pressures that supply chain issues, shortages and inflation have placed
on you and consumers.  We are also aware of your concerns regarding the WIC product
prices.  Michigan WIC remains committed to ensuring WIC reimbursements are fair and keep
pace with market costs. The Michigan WIC Program is actively reviewing reimbursements for
all WIC items to ensure that prices are set up in a way that both contains costs and makes
sense for your business.

We appreciate those vendors who have reached out to the Michigan WIC Program and
shared their purchase and sales records so that we can better understand the realities in
your stores.  In response to these reports, the Michigan WIC Program determined that it was
appropriate to proactively adjust the vendor reimbursement levels for eggs and milk.  

If you have any questions regarding these changes, please email the Vendor Relations Unit or call us
at 517-335-8937.

Vendor Relations Unit
WIC Division
Michigan Department of Health & Human Services
320 S. Walnut St., Elliott-Larsen Building
Lansing, MI 48933
Phone (517) 335-8937
Fax (517) 335-9514
MDHHS-WICVendor@michigan.gov

This message, including any attachments, is intended solely
for the use of the above named recipient(s) and may contain
confidential and/or privileged information. Any unauthorized
review, use, disclosure, or distribution of any confidential
and/or privileged information contained in this e-mail is
expressly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient,
please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy any and
all copies of the original message.
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